## CAPITOL CITY SPEAKERS BUREAU

September 26, 1995

Jeff Davidson, MBA, CMC Breathing Space Institute 2417 Honeysuckle Road, #2A Chapel Hill, NC 27514-6819

Dear Jeff:

Thank you again for taking part in the Illinois Health Care Association's Annual Meeting in Peoria last week. I enjoyed your session and have already tried to get rid of my clutter!

Enclosed please find a check in the amount of \$\\$ which will serve as payment for your services. Thanks again for your efforts to make Dana's meeting a success.

Best regards,

Julie Efaw. CMP Executive Director

Enclosure



Thanks Suff